
   New Deputy and Sergeant Positions to Increase Patrols and  
Services in Underserved Parts of the County 

  

 The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors this afternoon approved 34 positions that 
will be added to the Office of the Sheriff budget. The positions cover 29 deputy sheriffs and five 
sergeants. The Sheriff’s Office requested the positions to 
increase police services in under-resourced county com-
munities.   
  “These positions will provide increased services 
in the most underserved areas of the county,” said Con-
tra Costa County Sheriff David Livingston. “The deputies 
will specifically address quality of life concerns, develop 
partnerships and relationships with community mem-
bers, and decrease response times by increasing the 
number of patrol cars in the community.” 
  The deputy sheriff positions will all be assigned 
to county patrol. Four of those positions will be detectives, one assigned to each of our four coun-
ty station houses to handle investigations. The new sergeants will provide supervision for the new 
deputy sheriffs.  
  The Sheriff’s Office plans to roll out the positions in the new fiscal year. Nine new deputy 
sheriffs and one sergeant will start on July 1, 2022; the remainder of the positions will be filled by 
July 1, 2023, with additional deployments throughout the fiscal year.  
 Besides the 34 positions, the Sheriff’s Office also requested two additional deputy sheriff 
positions for Mental Health Evaluation Teams who would be funded by the Community Correc-
tions Partnership.  
  “The addition of these deputy sheriff and sergeant positions is in line with my highest pri-
ority when I was elected Sheriff in 2010: keeping Contra Costa families safe,” said Sheriff David 
Livingston.     
      ### 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 

 

The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 
1,000,000 residents in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy 
Sheriffs provide comprehensive police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Addi-
tionally, the Sheriff’s Office operates county detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs 
the Office of Emergency Services. Log on www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  
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